
SLO Rubric Revision Proposal 

 

Background: In Spring 2023, the Academic Senate approved a rubric to be used to 
measure SLOs. This is a binary rubric as faculty had only two options of reporting SLO data: 
either the student met the outcome or the student did not. This rubric was put in place in 
Spring 2024. 

 

Current situation: After using this rubric for 3 semesters, we have realized that that the 
binary rubric led to the following unforeseen consequences: 

• Formative and summative assessment: The binary rubric is an ineffective tool in 
formative assessment, as the limited granularity does not effectively show 
improvement. Faculty who use summative assessment will still have that option 
under the proposed rubric. 
 

• Options for no submission: The binary rubric prevents us from having a viable option 
to report when students did not attempt to complete an assessment.   
 

• Poor data transfer: The binary rubric has led to technical complications in the way 
that Canvas calculates the success rates collected by Insights. 

 

Proposal: SLO Coordinators, in consultation with Distance Education, our Insights Rep, 
and the SLO Leadership Team, recommend that we adopt the proposed rubric: 

 

Proficient  Competent In Progress No submission 
Students whose 
work goes beyond 
the minimum 
standard (i.e., 
graded assignments 
are A or B) 

Students who meet 
the minimum 
standard (i.e., 
graded assignments 
are C) 

Students who have 
not yet met the 
minimum standard 
(i.e., graded 
assignments are D 
or F) 

Students who did 
not turn in an 
assignment 

 

 

https://www.cmu.edu/teaching/assessment/basics/formative-summative.html

